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Certificate of Recognition 

In recognition of this organization’s dedication to promoting safety within youth sports and 
meeting safety standards worthy of Gold STAR RECOGNITION as set forth by the  

Safe Stars Program  

Ralph Alvarado, MD, FACP  
Tennessee Department of Health Commissioner  
 

With appreciation and gratitude for your dedication on this 27th  day of August 2024. 

Presented to 

 

 

 

 

Bearden High School 

 


